






 
#BUILDIT 

 
As of 6/25/18, the Youth of our Parish have raised $3,412.13 

for the Building Fund!  Congratulations!   
 

Everyone enjoys watching the kids make a donation into the  
#BUILDIT Jar each weekend.   

 
All money, big and small, is  

very much appreciated.   
 
 

         Thank You! 

Save The Date For Sts. Peter & Paul’s  

This Summer 
July 22-26 

 
Rocket Summer Camps 

 
Mount St. Mary Catholic High 

School is offering summer 
camps for students entering first 

grade through eighth grade.  
Information and registration 

available at 
www.mountstmary.org.  

Click on Athletics and then 
msmcamps.   



Prayer List 

Nell Steffek 
Dorothy Loosen 
Laura Mitchell 
Patricia Sullivan 
Robinette Ross 
Betty Kuehn 
Joy (Krittenbrink) Kusel 
Bernita Berntsen 
Pam Wiewel 
Richard Ross 
Jim Mueggenborg 
Charles Biehler 
Carmen McAlexander 
Shirley Ann Scott  
Ray & Dayna Gilbert 
Diane Eischen 
June Magnusson 
Linda Westfahl 
Vivian Vincent 
John Sanchez 
Elaine Lakey 
Vicki Lorenz 
David Maehs (Ryan’s son) 
Dixie Stake 
Martha Saucedo 
Juan Saucedo 
Loretta Mathis 

Ramon Ponce Chacon 
Parker Cusey 
Natasha Schweitzer 
Joel Rivera  
Joyce Bowerman 
Jane Hightower 
Hunter Wittrock 
Dacey Beauchamp 
Linda Dyer 
John Vogt 
Chelsea Carter 
Kenny Ludwig 
Bill Naifeh 
Carolyn Mulherin 
Aspen Kelly 
Cole Wallace 
Carol Morkes 
Jim Hill 
Walker Ewers 
Carol Hill 
Greg Uhlenhake 
Kathy Boswell 
Bobby Richardson 
Don Voss 
Lois Maxwell 
Jeff Benda 
Kenny Schultz 
Janet Stewart 

Jim Schoelen                           
  Tim Taylor                           

Lt. Col. Carl Magnusson 
Major Paul Davis Jr.                     

Major Jeff Cahill  
Chris Steffek                           

Stephanie Howard 
PFC Ashley Winans 

DJ Stoddard 

Remember in your 
Prayers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
those serving our  

Country. 

A Loving Memorial In 
Honor of Your Loved One 

 
If you would like to make a 

donation, a loving  
memorial in honor of your 

loved one, to the New  
Building Fund, there are  

envelopes in the back of the 
church. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR POLICEMEN 
Ernesto Calamateo 

Cy Finley 
Francisco Franco  
Clinton Franks 

Jose Gomez 
Chad Pickle 

Christopher Rice 
Rick Schwarz 

 

CRECIMIENTOS DE LA RENOVACION   
CARISMATICA TODOS LOS  

MARTES A LAS 7:00 P.M. 

 

Altar Society 
Cimarron Nursing Home - Volunteers Needed! 

 
Thursday, July 12th, 2:00-3:30pm 

Thursday, August 9th, 2:00-3:30pm 
 

Please consider volunteering your time to help with our  
ongoing service project.  We promise you will receive much 
more than you give. 

 
Midwest Catholic Family Conference 

 
The 19th annual Midwest Catholic Family  

Conference is Aug. 3rd - 5th at the Century II  
Convention Center in Wichita, Kan.  

 
Programs are available to all ages.  

 
Visit catholicfamilyconference.org. 

 
2,018 Prayer Warriors Needed 

 
Archbishop Coakley is asking for 2,018 prayer 
warriors to pray for the next steps for the Archdio-
cese. To learn more or to join the 2018 Prayer 
Team, text Prayer2018 to 84576 or go to https://
app.flocknote.com/archokc/2018Intercessory. 
 

Go Make Disciples 



 


